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September 3, 2009 (Agenda) 
 

Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

Continuance of Green Heron Springs Annexation  
to the City of Carpinteria (LAFCO 09-4) 

 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the public hearing on this proposal be continued to the meeting on October 1.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
We placed this item on the agenda thinking it may be ready to be heard at this meeting.  The 
property tax exchange agreement, however, has not yet been approved by the City Council and 
Board of Supervisors and therefore, until the agreement has been reached, the Commission is not 
able to consider this matter.  
 
We believe the matter may be ready to be heard at the next Commission meeting which will be 
held on Thursday, October 1.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
 
cc: Dave Durflinger, City Manager, City of Carpinteria  

Scott Ellinwood, Landowner  
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